
1/4/21 
 
Good afternoon, 
 
We are reintroducing Your Say Sessions.  We had suspended these throughout 2020/21 due to social 
distancing, but we feel it timely to reintroduce these now. 
 
We will be giving some feedback from the review of the Covid-outbreak in January, as well 
as  updating you on news, but importantly ‘Your Say’ is about your thoughts and ideas. 
 
Meetings are scheduled as follows: 
 
 
Thursday 29th April 9.30am – St 
Hugh’s  -  Housekeeping/Catering/Maintenance/Reception/Administration 
   
Thursday 29th April  at 12.15pm in St Hugh’s:  Any staff member from any department 
  
Thursday 29th April  at 2pm in St Mary’s Ward Lounge: Ward Team (either ward) 
 
Thursday 29th April  at 7pm – Your Say by Zoom!   Details to follow 
  
Thursday 29th April at 8pm in St Anthony’s ward: Night Team 
  
Friday 30th April at 2pm in St Anthony’s Ward Lounge: Ward Team (either ward) 
 
 
Kind regards 
 
 
Ross White 
 


